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2018-2019 Graduation Ceremony 
Staff and students ended the academic year with a celebration 

of the schools achievements at the graduation ceremony. All 

classes participated in making this event a splendid success 

and a memorable end to the year. Students put on 

performances of singing dancing and acting to entertain family 

and friends. Awards were also presented to students for achievements both inside and outside the class.  

Many of the acts explored the theme of World Earth Day and the environmental challenges faced by our 

world. There were many spectacular costumes and innovative lights displays. Both staff and students 

worked tirelessly on putting all these performances over the last few months. All their efforts really showed 

in the performances. 

For some students this may be their last graduation concert of SIS as they go on to study across the 

world. Hopefully this celebration of life at SIS will be memorable for them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IN THIS ISSUE 

 Graduation Ceremony 

 Kizciti Excursion 

 STEM City 

 KIK Graduation 

 

Dear Parents 

Thank you for your unselfish and generous support during the past year. We have achieved so much and our 

students have performed very well – academically as well as learning outside the classroom. Congratulations 

to all who have passed, received special awards and we look forward to their continued success.  

 

Looking forward to seeing all our students back on Monday 5 August 2019  

 

Dudley Schroeder 

Principal 
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Photos from the Graduation 
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First SIS student Graduating 
Hello my name is Daniel from IGCSE2 and this is 
my final year at SIS VT. I have been at this school 
from the very beginning.  

The best memory that I have from the 10 years that 
I have been here, would be learning with my 
longtime friends. Although I have been with them 
for a long time, having friends with you for a long 
time makes school a lot more fun and encourages 
you to come to school. 

 

STEM City 
Building on the STEM activities this term 
Class 7 International have been doing a 
STEM project to create a computer 
controlled city. STEM has in recent 
years become an important area of 
study. Increasingly students need to be 
technologically literate as industry and 
changes rapidly. Who knows perhaps 
one of these bright students will be a city 
planner of the future designing 
intelligent automated cities - here in 
Vietnam. 

Years 1, 2 and 3 L 
Among the many excursions on 
Wednesday 12th June was a trip to 
Kizciti by 1,2 and 3L. The children had 
an opportunity to experience many 
different kinds of jobs and find out about 
different industries. Students learnt 
about the dairy industry, how milk is 
produced and how water is purified. 
They also had the opportunity to be 
firefighters and put out a pretend fire. 
After lunch the students had the chance 
to relax and have fun in the swimming 
pool before finally heading home. 
 

Reminder: 

School reopens on Monday 5 August 2019 for the new academic year 2019 - 2020 
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KIK Graduation 

The brave students of Prep classes celebrated their graduation on Friday as well. Each student 

was presented with a certificate by Mr Peter Baker in honour of their achievement. The KIK 

students also put on a fantastic show of singing and dancing with some fantastic costumes and 

choreography.  

Thank you for the wonderful support parents – enjoy the holidays with your children and bring them 

back safe. We look forward to an even greater year ahead. From all of us at SIS @ Vung Tau 


